
cell phone + electronics policy

Encourage campers to spend more time off their beds and outdoors

Promote socialization between campers

Remove the divide between the “haves” and “have-nots”

Reduce the stress associated with the damage to electronics

Give campers a much-needed break from the world of technology

Allow campers to fully embrace the connections they make with other campers as

they unplug from their electronics

Part of the uniqueness of camp is creating a close-knit community without the disruptions

of everyday life. Therefore, we do not allow campers to have cellular phones.

Our policy is designed to:

If your camper is traveling by bus or plane and needs their cellphone for travel, we are

happy to store their cellphones during the session and return it to them charged and

ready for travel on closing day.

Personal music players are permitted. GameBoys, Nintendo DS and other personal

gaming systems are permitted as long as they are not capable of connection to the

internet, but not recommended. All other electronics – cell phones (even without the SIM

card), video devices, computers, etc. – are strictly prohibited. We are confident that your

child’s overall camp experience will be much enhanced by the decision to take a few

weeks of relief from these miracles of modern technology!


